
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Wednesday 23rd July 2025 ‘Pride in learning together’ 
               

  
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

  
 

 

                           Last Week’s Attendance 

Rec C, Y4G 99% Expected Attendance 

Y5C, Y6D 97% Expected Attendance 

Y3Kn 96% Expected Attendance 

Y1Dr 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y2W, Y5K/S 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y3Ke, Y4S 93% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P, Y6K 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y1Di 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y2B 85% Serious risk of under achievement 

Important Dates  
 
 23.07.25 – LAST DAY OF TERM (Normal finish 

times) 
 08.09.25 – Start of the new school year 
 08.09.25 - New school day timings start 
 24.10.25 – INSET Day school closed to children 

 

Wedding Fever 
This year is a very busy year for  
staff getting married. We have  
already had Miss Myers  
become Mrs. Bradley and Miss  
Hancock become Mrs. Scamell. 
 
Our next two weddings are Miss Bicknell 
who will become Mrs. Torrington on 
Thursday the 24th July and then Miss Kirk 
who will become Mrs. Perry on the 28th 
July. 
 
Please join me in wishing them both luck 
and happiness for the future. 

 
 
 

Goodbye and Good Luck 
Yesterday, our Year 6 children 
presented their leavers  
assembly to parents/carers, 
staff and children. The assembly was very 
emotional (as always) but was a lovely opportunity 
to share how much they have grown and 
progressed. 
 
Today, we said our final goodbye to our Year 6 
children before they move onto secondary school 
in September. Year 6, remember, you can do it! 

Goodbye Miss Watts 
Today, our children have said  
good bye to Miss Watts who  
has taught in Year 2 this year. 
 
We have loved having her  
teach our children and also  
being part of our team. Please join me in 
wishing her lots of luck in her next role.  

Next School Timings 
In September, we will be starting our new  
school timings. 
 
The school day will start at 8:40am and this  
is when the gates will open for Reception to  
Year 6. 
 
All children will finish school at 3:15pm except for 
Reception who will finish at 3:10pm. 
 
Mrs Parmley will share Nursery timings with Nursery 
parents separately. 
 

Welcome to Miss Fitzakerley 
This week we welcomed  
Miss Fitzakerley who will be  
teaching Year 4 in September. 
 
Miss Fitzakerley has been added to class Dojo 
and is now connected to her class page. 

 


